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Our School Pledge…… 

I promise to treat others with kindness and respect, keep our school safe, be ready to learn, have a posi-

tive attitude, and do my very best every day. I am a special person. I am a WILDCAT!!  

January 2024 

January 4 - Students return 

January 5 - Report cards go home 

January 15 - Martin Luther King 
Jr. Holiday, No school 

January 26 - Class group pictures 

Feburary 8 - Teacher work/flex 
day. No school 

Febuary 9 –Schools closed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     Welcome back 

         Dear Parents/
Guardians and students, 

Welcome back! We trust 
you had a wonderful,  

rested winter break.  

We are excited to continue 
our journey here at BPS. 
We aim to create an  

enriching environment for 
all our students. 

  



Reserve the Spirit Rock!!                        
Sponsored by PTO 

The Spirit Rocks in front of BPS are available by reservation to cele-

brate your child’s birthday or other special occasion!  

The cost to reserve is $10 per rock, per day, and you are responsi-

ble for providing paint and any other materials needed.  

No reservations will be made without payment and reservations 

are made in the office ONLY.  

  **VISITORS** 

                    When visiting our school, you        

                     must have your driver’s license  

                     or state- issued ID with a bar 

                     code on the back to sign in.                             

                                Thank you!! 

If your child 

is missing a jacket or coat, please ask him/her 

to check the lost and found. We have lots of 

items!! It is located across from 

the main office door. 

 

 

 

Please label all bookbags, lunchboxes, 

jackets and other personal items with your 
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We are excited to 

start the new year. 

Thank you for a great 

first half of the year. 

Lost  

and  

Found 


